3rd Grade News 6-7-19  ENGLISH
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Spot On News               Friday, June 7, 2019
Mrs. Stingley’s Third Grade Class

Northwoods Elementary  

Phone:  460-3491
E-mail:  sstingley@wcpss.net

Upcoming Important Dates until the end of the year!
​Friday, June 7……………
Lighthouse Party, 9:20-9:40am.





Field Day--1:40-3:20pm, if it doesn’t rain.

Monday, June 10………
Field Day Raindate  (Yikes!  I hope this doesn’t happen!)
3rd grade Beach Towel/Blanket Picnic on the Playground, 12:15-1:15pm (Read below for more info!)
Tuesday, June 11………
Last Day of School/ Report Cards Go Home
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Wow!  Now only 2 school days left!
EOGs Behind Us—4th Grade Here We Come!
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Sad News—Humphrey, our class pet, has died…went to heaven.  She was not acting like her ole self, so I kept her at my home this week.  It is sad, but hamsters only live from one to two years, typically.  Humphrey (#3) lived a year and nine months, so she had a pretty good life.  I felt as though I needed to tell them.  But I also shared that Humphreys are like Super Bowls. There was a Super Bowl 1, Super Bowl 2, etc.  There was Humphrey 1, Humphrey 2, and this has been Humphrey 3.  If I have the blessing of the new principal, there will be a new Humphrey 4 in the Fall, and the kids can come by to see him/her then!
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We did It!—We were one of the first classes to return our books to the library and we got a special bookmark prize from Mrs. Vaughn!  Neat!  Thank you for helping with getting the books returned!! 
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Beach Towel/Blanket Picnic—Monday, June 10, from 12:15 to 1:15pm, we will be having a Picnic Lunch outside.  Please allow your child to bring a beach towel or blanket for us to eat on.  The students can bring a bag lunch, or you can bring them a special lunch from somewhere, or they will still be allowed to go through the cafeteria and buy lunch, too.  I hope many of you can make it!
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The Last Day of School—Tuesday, June 11—Students attending school until 12:15pm will be marked present and eligible to receive their report card should they be picked up early, if families wish.  Children, of course, can be picked up before 12:15pm, if necessary, but we won’t be able to give you their report card until 12:15pm.  
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Summer Reading List—I am enclosing a 4th grade reading list.  Keep reading this summer!
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Thank You, Thank You, Thank You…for all the snacks, tissues, napkins, water bottles, school supplies, moral support, and countless other things you have donated to us this year!  I really appreciate everything you have done to support our class!
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Have a Wonderful and Safe Summer! 

 I’ll see most of you in the fall, 

and the others can Class Dojo or e-mail me! 

Forever Your Third Grade Teacher, 

Mrs. Stingley[image: image3.jpg]
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